

# Norwood Moose Lodge #301 Monthly Newsletter UPCOMING EVENTS AND LODGE UPDATES July - August 2024

2006 Mills Ave Norwood, OH 45212 513-631-8691 Office: 513-631-8698

# **GRILL ROOM HOURS:**

SUNDAY: 12:00 PM - 10 PM

MONDAY-THURSDAY:

2:00 P.M. - MIDNIGHT

FRIDAY: 2:00 PM - 1:00 AM

SATURDAY: 12:00 PM - 1:00 AM

# 2024-2025 LODGE OFFICERS:

Administrator: Jim Brown (Interim)

President: Michael Moore

Jr. Past President: Glenn Riefle Vice President: James Arthur

Chaplain: Craig Spille
Treasurer: Tim Monopole
Trustee 1 year: Karen Sisson
Trustee 2 year: Megan Noe
Trustee 3 year: Misty Angel

## LODGE MEETING DATES:

General Membership Meeting:

1st & 3rd Wednesday of the Month at 7 PM

- July 3rd & July 17th
- August 7th & August 21st

# Planning Meeting:

August 5th at 6:30 PM

Please consider attending the next
Planning Meeting. We will be planning
events for September and October and
would love to have your input on ideas for
activities here at the Moose Lodge. This is
your club and we want to plan events that
you would enjoy attending.



### Monthly Highlighted Events:

#### July

- 4th Independence Day Lodge Closed
- 11th QOH & Split the Pot (Donations to Lydia's House)
- 13th Texas Hold Em' Tournament hosted by James starts at 7pm (\$30 per person) Kitchen Open with all regular menu items from 5pm-7pm - Matt Carmack
- 15th Singo (Music Bingo) with Misty 6:30PM-8:30PM
- . 18th QOH & Split the Pot (Donations to Baby Bear) Karaoke with DJ Tim 7PM-11PM
- 20th Norwood Day at Victory Park
- 21st SAY Norwood Soccer Team Car Wash 1PM 3PM ~ Donations Accepted
- 23rd Norwood Day Parade starts at 7pm Parade participants arrive at Lodge by 5:30. Donations of candy to pass out accepted. Pizza provided at Lodge following parade - Chaired by Matt Carmack
- 23rd 27th International Convention New Orleans
- . 25th QOH & Split the Pot (Donations to Norwood Senior Center)
- . 26th 28th Holy Trinity Festival
- 29th Yoga with Erin 7pm-8pm \$10 per person

#### August

- 1st QOH & Split the Pot (Donations to Autism Society) Karaoke with DJ Tim 7PM-11PM
- . 8th QOH & Split the Pot (Donations to Lydia's House)
- 10th Bengals Preseason Game VS Tampa Bay @ 7pm. Kitchen Open with all regular menu items from 5:30-7:30
   P.M. Matt Carmack
- 12th Singo (Music Bingo) with Misty 6:30PM-8:30PM
- 15th QOH & Split the Pot (Donations to Baby Bear)
- 17th Bengals Preseason Game @ Chicago 1pm. Cornhole Tournament chaired by James Arthur starts @ 2PM in the parking lot \$5.00 Per Person.
- 18th Norwood Athletic Department Car Wash 1PM 3PM ~ Donations Accepted
- 22nd QOH & Split the Pot (Donations to Norwood Senior Center) Bengals Preseason Game VS Colts 8pm. Matt Carmack in the Kitchen from 6pm-9pm.
- 24th DJ Tim Karaoke from 7pm-11pm
- . 26th Yoga with Erin 7pm-8pm \$10 per person
- 28th 31st OSMA Conventions Cleveland
- 29th QOH & Split the Pot (Donations to Moose Heart)



Annual Lodge Picnic Saturday, September 7th 12PM-6PM

## Get Engaged!

Norwood Moose Lodge #301 now has a website!

norwoodmoose301.org

You will find the monthly newsletter and calendars, information about the Moose Fraternity, a link to Moose International on how to join or for payment of dues and more!

Be sure to check Facebook for weekly updates, reminders, calendars and occasionally a fun picture or two.

#### EMAIL ADDRESSES NEEDED:

It is important that the Lodge has your current email address. The Lodge may send notifications of special meetings electronically. We also send the newsletter to you via email. Please send your name and email address to norwoodmoose301@gmail.com so our records can be updated accordingly.

## Presidents Message:

Hello Fellow Moose Members!

I hope your Summer is off to a great start! In between summer vacations and busy weekends, be sure to make time to visit the lodge to check out some new and exciting events we have planned!

Please join us for the Queen of Hearts drawing which is held each Thursday at 8:00 P.M. We've also added two additional drawings each Thursday at both 8:30 P.M., and 9:00 P.M. Check out the most up-to-date Queen of Hearts drawing rules posted at the lodge for further information. Each week, funds received from our Split the Pot drawings will be donated to a different charity. Those include Autism Awareness, Lydia's House, Baby Bear, Norwood Senior Center, and Moose Heart.

We're happy to announce that the Lodge has added a Pool Table & Electronic Darts machine! Please stop by the Lodge to see our new additions. We're also excited to share that we'll be adding an Ohio Lottery Keno Machine in the very near future. Stay tuned for that to arrive as well.

The Lodge has several summer activities and upcoming events planned. Please check those out on the calendars, lodge bulletin boards, and our Facebook page.

The \$20.00 Application fee for new members is being waived now, through September 7<sup>th</sup>. We encourage all our current members to sponsor a friend or family member who may be interested in joining our great lodge.

SAVE THE DATE!!! – The annual lodge picnic date is set for Saturday, September 7th. Additional details to follow. Please be sure to keep yourself updated by checking the Communications board at the lodge, as well as our Facebook page for further information.

Please remember your Moose Family and continue your support of the Endowment Fund, and the Nine O'clock Ceremony.

Your ideas are always welcomed so please feel free to communicate with any of the Board of Officers. You're also encouraged to attend a General Membership Meeting which are held on the 1<sup>st</sup> & 3<sup>rd</sup> Wednesdays of each month at 7:00 P.M. The next Planning Meeting is scheduled for Monday, August 5<sup>th</sup> at 6:30 P.M., in which we'll already be planning events for September & October.

Fraternally yours,

Michael Moore, President

# Krista's Korner:

Hello from Krista's Korner!

Nothing better than baseball season, summer fun, a puzzle or two, and an early spring vacation, our favorite Ronald McDonald House volunteer, Krista, seems to do it all. Her last drop off was 56.4 lbs. of tabs donated. Thanks so much to all of those that collected and dropped those off to the pickup locations. Each contribution received helps her attain her personal goals of making a difference in the lives of those who need it. If you know of a business or person who would like to contribute or collect these for a quarterly or monthly pickup, please let us know. You save them and we will certainly come and get them! You can also drop tabs off at the Moose and we will make sure they get to Krista.

